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For the attention of Overseers 
 
Dear Friends, 

William Gunn’s Charity 
 

You may have seen one of our advertisements in The Friend and we hope you 
have a poster about the Charity displayed in your Meeting House.  If you would 
like another copy, please contact us.   
 
William Gunn’s Charity exists to assist individual Members who are in financial 
need by making grants of money to them or by paying for services and / or 
items needed by them.  The Trustees welcome requests for grants from 
Members of the Religious Society of Friends.   Overseers may also propose the 
relief of a need that has become obvious to them. 
 
The trustees cannot use the Charity’s income to pay taxes and may not commit 
themselves to continue with regular payments.  However, Friends may apply as 
often as is necessary, each request for a grant being taken as a separate and 
fresh application and dealt with on its merits.  
 
Application forms can be found at: www.quaker.org.uk/mm-jul19 
If you require a paper form, please just ask us by e-mailing the address below 
or ringing Val Brittin (01905 25472) or Jackie Fowler (01952 253378). 
 
Forms should be emailed to: williamgunnscharity@gmail.com 
 
Applications are usually dealt with when they are received. 
 
In Friendship, 
 
Jacqueline Fowler, 
Clerk of the Trustees of William Gunn’s Charity 
williamgunnscharity@gmail.com 
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